
Avoca School District 37 is pleased to share a video message from Dr. Arreguin, the newly elected

Superintendent. As she transitions into this role, the district explores new, multimedia approaches to

introduce her to families and community members. This video is the first of many opportunities for

the community to connect with Dr. Arreguin and learn more about her vision for Avoca.   Susan

Lovell - Production Manager and Creative Director Tim Furman - Director, Cinematographer, Sound

Engineer, and Editor


